
Site Based Meeting – August 24, 2016 

Dr. VonCannon explained components of the Master Schedule, specifically the changes made to the C-

SPAM schedule. 

We have had more kindergartners enroll, so Mrs. McLamb has been changed to Kindergarten. 

Dr. VC will distribute class lists today around noon. 

For the PTO Fun Run, we would like suggestions for the project this money could be used for that the 

students will be excited about and will help make the school better. 

Fit for Life Day will now be every other year, so we will not have it this year. 

United Way – Staff may wear jeans with 100% participation. (Certified - $27, TAs - $13.50) No holes in 

jeans. 

Receipt book requirements are not changed. (2 signatures are not required like stated in handbook.) 

PTO will operate an online spirit wear store. 

We would like ideas for this year’s BBQ t-shirt. (Simply the Best or Something to Tweet About with 

Twitter symbol.) 

Mrs. Caraway will be in the computer lab and go to classrooms for Grades 3-5. Upper grades need to let 

her know what to cover with students. 

W. Medlin will work 11:00-2:00 and teach 4th and 5th grade Stamina. 

Teachers will bring a clipboard to C-SPAM teachers with a class list indicating which students are absent 

and any that may still be in the classroom. C-SPAM teachers can indicate behavior problems on the form 

also. * = at school, but not in C-SPAM (kept in classroom), A = absent, P = problem. This will eliminate 

the teachers taking up time to discuss these matters. 

PM Car duty – teachers model the correct behavior, Also in hallways. 

5th grade should select Flag Team (2 per class) to be trained. 

TA’s on a grade level will share a laptop for stamina. 

We will have a new ITF. Jennifer Stoltz has taken another job. 

 

 

 

 


